
 

 

Notice of end of accepting orders for Spindle Shafts  

               

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Thank you for your continued support of our company’s products. 

 

Due to the recent order situation and the aging of our in-house processing 

machines which have been used for many years, we will discontinue accepting 

orders for spindle shafts at the end of June, 2023. 

We would like to thank you again for your patronage over the years and apologize 

for any inconvenience this may cause you. 

We appreciate your understanding and look forward to your continued patronage of 

our products in the future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nobuhiko Fukunaga 

Executive Vice President  

Nippon Bearing Co., Ltd.                                      November, 2022 

                                          

 

 

 


